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Dear Alan,

As I got some lines crossed and some dates confused,l fear that
T shall not be able to attend the meeting of the Anglo-Catalan Society
next weekend. I do hope that this will not inconvience you too much.

With all good wishes,
P,

Dr. A, Yates, /

Department of Hispanic Studies,
University of Sheffield.




